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Rodmersham

Welcome to the 5™ edition of the Reading Newsletter and the first one of the new year. We need to turn our
attention to all things book related. We must encourage the children to read as much as they can, even if it’s
books from home, magazines, newspapers anything that has content. The more they read the more they
engage in comprehension. Reading also improves literacy, increases general knowledge, builds confidence
and is actually known for reducing stress. So whenever they can, please encourage and sit with them and
listen to them. It will help massively.

A gentle reminder: If your child has any school library books at home then they do need to be returned as
soon as possible please. | have a few students that have not returned books from the middle of 2021!!

A big thank you to those who donated books to the school over the Christmas period. We were
overwhelmed with amazing books, however, if | could ask if we could now only have books that are not full of
pictures. We have so many now and would really like the children to be able to read full paged books so they
can get their points up. Points means prizes!! Many thanks and keep donating.

BOOKS OF THE MONTH
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Accelerated Reading Prizes

Well done to all those who have won Wishing Jar, Vending Machine & Star prizes this month. | know it’s been
a long time since the last one was received but we got our points total up and look how amazing they have
done since the

n. Great achievement! This is only a handful of winners, there were 64 in total this month!
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